
  

KEY DATES ALLANSFORD ALIVE 

SCHOOL NEWSLETTER  

  
2022 School Year 

 

Term 4 - Week 11 

 

Thursday 15th December 

Foundation-2 Picnic 

 

Year Six Graduation Night  

 

Allansford Recreation Reserve  

Christmas Party (Choir Performing) 

 

Friday 16th December 

Final Assembly @ 2.45 – 3.30 

 
2023 School Year 

 

Term 1 – Week 1 

 

Friday 27th January 

First day for teachers 

 

Term 1 - Week 2 
Monday 30th January  

Reading Assessments 

Students are only required at school to 

complete their reading assessments.  

Parents are requested to book a time with their 

child’s teacher via the 

schoolinterviews.com.au web address. 

Booking code: s2ang 
 

Tuesday 31st January 

Reading Assessments 

schoolinterviews.com.au 

Booking code: s2ang 

 

Wednesday 1st February 

New playground installation commences 

 

Term 1 - Week 7 
Friday 10th March 

ADPS Athletic Sports 

 

Term 1 - Week 9 
Tuesday 21st March 

MSP School Photographs 

 

 

Allansford and  
District Primary School 
Frank St, Allansford 3277 

 
“Allansford Kids are Friendly Kids” 

 
Email: allansford.ps@education.vic.gov.au 

Phone: 03 5565 1382 
 

Whole School Assembly 

Congratulations Juliette and Violet on your 

assembly presentation last week. This duo 

planned showcases that featured ‘Picture 

Storybooks’ (Year 5-6), reflections on the 

“Reading Symposium’ (Year 3-4) and 

“Christmas Artwork’ (Foundation).  

’Well, done to all involved! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MELO Award 
Our “Values Award’ is presented to a 

student who models our school values and 

last week’s Values Award was presented to 

Oscar Atwell for his determination to 

participate in the Colour Run even though 

he was initially very hesitant. In doing so, 

Oscar demonstrated an important quality 

of being a good learner. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Values Award 
Our “Melo Award’ is presented to a 

student who models our school values and 

as a result often helps others around them. 

Last week’s Melo Award was presented to  

Harley for his kindness to others and great 

help with packing away all the equipment 

from the school Colour Run. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 3-4 Picnic Day 
Our Year 3-4 students participated in their 

end of year “Picnic Day’ by enjoying a 

morning of activities at “Active Sports.’ 

Students then returned to school for a pizza 

snack and enjoyed a movie. 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Students of the Week 
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Showcase 1 

Congratulations to Billy, Harvey, Finn and 

Emily for reflecting on their highlights from 

the Year 3-4 ‘Reading Symposium. ‘It was a 

great event that highlighted books, authors 

and an enjoyment of reading. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Showcase 2 

Congratulations to Maddi and Matilda for 

sharing their beautiful Christmas artwork. 

The Foundation girls presented their 

“Christmas Reindeers. ‘Well done! 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Colour Fun Run 
Thanks to all who supported the Colour Fun 

Run. I want to acknowledge the work of our 

Well Being SALT (Violet - Scarlett - Lori) in 

organizing the event and the enormous pre 

and post work from Sheree. We were fortunate 

to have many people who sponsored students 

and elements of the day which all contributed 

to a FUN DAY with a total of $10,800 being 

raised for the school. Again, thanks for the 

support and be assured that the funds will be 

put towards new playground line markings 

and play spaces. 

 

Showcase 3 

Congratulations to Gemma and Olivia for 

telling us about the process of writing a 

Picture Story Book and for sharing their 

blurbs. Well done girls on a tremendously 

creative piece of work! 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Year Six Graduation 
Our Year 6 Graduation Night is planned for 
tomorrow, Thursday 15th December. 
Parents are requested to bring along a salad 
or sweet to share on the night. Drinks and 
pizzas are provided. Year 5 students are 
invited to attend the official ceremony in the 
hall at approximately 6.15.  
We also understand that some students may 
still be involved with choir activities at the 
Recreation Reserve. 
5.30 - Pizzas in Multi-Room  
6.15 - Walk across to Allansford Hall 
6.20 - Principal & SC President Speech 
          Graduate speeches  
7.10 – Parents’ Club President Address  
7.20 - Mrs. McLaren / Mr. Dwyer Address 
7.30 – Scholarships 
7.45 – Acknowledge leaving parents 
7.45 - Film 
8.05 - Depart for bowling 
 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

2023 Reading Assessments 

Monday 30th January and Tuesday 31st 

January are School Council approved days for 

“Reading Assessments’. Students are only 

required at school to complete their reading 

assessments. 

Parents are requested to book a time via the 

schoolinterviewsonline.com.au web address. 

They are to use the code: 

 

Reading Assessments are 30 minutes in 

duration. Timeslots are available on Monday 

30th January and Tuesday 31st January 

between: 

09.00 – 11.00  

11.30 -01.30 

02.30 – 04.30 

This means that there are 24 available 

timeslots for ‘Reading Assessment’ across 

Monday 30th and Tuesday 31st January. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 

Transition Day 
I want to acknowledge the staff for ensuring 
all students had a smooth transition into their 

new classes. Students and staff across the 

school were involved in activities that build 

student – student relationships and student – 

teacher relationships. Big buddies play an 

important part for our new students. We look 

forward to the 2023 school year. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  

  

 

 



 

 

 

 

  

 



 

  

 



 

 


